
 

 

 
 

 
September 28 2023 

Dear parents, 
 
Please see below a letter written to all parents by our Friends of DBS group: 
 
We offer parents the chance to represent their countries or regions at International Day next month 
by setting up a stall with a maximum of two tables. You can display cultural artefacts, share 
information about your homeland, organise a cultural fashion show, encourage students and 
parents to wear cultural outfits on International Day, and even offer traditional food samples.  
 
In addition to setting up stalls, we are also looking for parents who would like to volunteer to offer 
Henna art or other fashion-related displays or activities and perform and prepare students for a 
cultural dance or other traditional performances. If you are interested in participating in 
International Day by representing your culture at a stall, please let us know by completing this form. 
 
We will do our best to accommodate all interested parents, but space is limited, so please respond 
as soon as possible 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would 
welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 

https://forms.gle/ugUphWRSuDz5Ww2y8
mailto:steven.miles@dbswakra.com

